
2015 Report of the Bylaws and Policy Committee 
To the NSEA Delegate Assembly 

 
By John Heineman, Lincoln Education Association, Chair 

The NSEA Bylaws and Policy Committee continues to refine and update 
the NSEA Board Policy Book.  This completed document has been added to 
the nsea.org website for quick reference by all members of the NSEA Board 
of Directors. 

The committee reviewed two Bylaw proposals, one from the Ad Hoc 
EMAC Committee and another from the Ad Hoc Board Structure Committee 
that will be proposed at the 2015 NSEA Delegate Assembly. 

The committee has also been directed to review the Bylaws and policies to 
see what changes would be needed for a fulltime release NSEA vice-president. 

I would like to thank the committee for all their hard work in continuing to 
peruse our NSEA Bylaws and Policies to keep us current and consistent with 
all NEA documents.  

 


